
The  Storm  After  the  Storm:
Restoration Contracts

An  article  in  Gray  Reed  &  McGraw’s  Texas
Construction  Law  Blog  offers  some  steps
cleaning  and  restoration  professionals  can
take in an effort to minimize the damage from
a  payment  dispute  with  a  client  after  a
natural  disaster.

Authors  Russell  Jumper  and  Tim  Fandrey  point  out  the
importance of having a form agreement specific to natural
disaster mitigation and remediation ahead of time.

Other points discussed in the article are the agreed scope of
the  project,  making  sure  insurance  proceeds  go  to  the
contractor,  keeping  the  client  or  insurer  from  taking  an
estimate to a competitor, and being prepared for litigation.

Read the article.
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